Fw: The Inauguration of President Lai Ching-te and Vice Presiden t Hsiao Bi-khim of the ROC (Taiwan)

Lindsey Mansbridge < Imansbridge@oxfordcounty.ca>

Mon 6/17/2024 9:57 AM

To:Lindsey Mansbridge < Imansbridge@oxfordcounty.ca>

1 attachments (452 bytes)

chlichen.vcf;

## Begin forwarded message:

From: "chlichen" <chlichen@mofa.gov.tw>

Subject: Re: The Inauguration of President Lai Ching-te and Vice Presiden t Hsiao

Bi-khim of the ROC (Taiwan)

**Date:** June 6, 2024 at 3:45:59 PM EDT **To:** "mryan" <mryan@oxfordcounty.ca> **Cc:** chliao01 <chliao01@mofa.gov.tw>

Reply-To: chlichen <chlichen@mofa.gov.tw>

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Warden Ryan,

On behalf of the people and the government of the Republic of China (Taiwan), I want to express our great appreciation for your kind wishes for the recent inauguration of President Lai Ching-te and Vice President Hsiao Bi-khim.

Given the historical legacy established by the Reverend George Leslie Mackay in Taiwan, I truly believe with your warm friendship and assistance, our relations with Oxford and Canada as a whole will progress pleasantly and be extremely fulfilling.

We hope official visits and student exchange between Oxford County and Tamsui District could resume in the near future, and my office will be delighted to facilitate these arrangements.

I wish you, along with all the friends of Taiwanese community in Ontario and Canada, good health and great success in your endeavours. Looking forward to meeting you at 2024 Embro Highland Games on July 1.

## Sincerely,

## Jin-Ling

\*\*\*\*\*

Jin Ling Chen
Director General
Taipei Economic and Cultural Office, Toronto

cell: 416.520.5595 roc-taiwan.org/cayyz\_en/index.html facebook.com/TECOToronto twitter @TECO\_Toronto